
Borough of Downingtown 

 

Shade Tree Commission  

Meeting Minutes 
 

August 9, 2022 

 

 

Attendance:   

 

Commissioners - Joseph Ferris, Richard Webb 

Restore Our Roots Members – Zak Hawk 

Guests – Mark Eberhardt, Adam Stenson 

 

Public Comment - 

 

Adam Stenson expressed interest in joining the commission, he will submit a volunteer 

form online 

 Landscape Design background 

 

 

Old Business - 

 

Fall Fest – Sunday, September 25 from 11 to 4 PM 

 Sharing a tent with Historic Commission 

 Tent and tables supplied by HC 

 Bring a folding chair 

 Look into logo for banner 

 

New Business – 

 

Submit STC Ordinance to Planning Commission for initial review 

 

Downingtown Borough Newsletter – educational article 

 Rick will submit article on our street trees and the Emerald Ash Borer for 

September 

 

Commissioners to come up with a top five list of trees to replace Ashe trees removed 

from 200 block of E Lancaster Ave 

 

 

 

 

 


